ADDENDUM NO. 4

DATE: November 27, 2018

TO: All Proposers

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 4 - Browser Based Transit Bus Fuel and

Fluids Management System
PROPOSALS DUE: November 29, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to correct the answer to a question posted in a previous
addendum regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

From addendum 3:

Question 6: Conduit under E. 5th Ave, if blocked or unusable: The 2™ conduit under 5th street,
if needed, has been open, unused. Who bears the cost to make it usetul if the conduit is needed
for use and found to be blocked or unusabie?

Response: This conduit was installed during a building renovation project in 2010 and
the conduit was recently inspected and no blockage was found to exist. Should an unanticipated
blockage exist, the City will bear the cost to clear the blockage. 1f this conduit is used, proposers
should also consider installing inner-duct depending upon the size of the cable.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 4



